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Making a difference. Right here at home.

Happy Summer from CRS!

The CRS Office Has Moved!

lt's been a busy summer so far at CRS!

Our new address is:

33479-C Lake Road

Avon Lake, OH 44012

(directly next to the Dogg House Bar and
Grille in Beach Park Station).

A special thanks to Tom and Tomie
Patton, as well as Eyring Movers, for all
their generosity in helping us make a
smooth transition into our new home.

Community West Foundation

Hooks for Hunger

We don't even know where to begin! The
annual HOOKS FOR HUNGER WALLEYE
TOURNAMENT to benefit CRS was another
amazing success -- breaking their record
from last year by more than $10,000!

Below are just a couple great pics from the
event, which was held Saturday, June 30th
at Miller Road Park in Avon Lake.

Special thanks go out to the following
individuals who made up the Hooks for
Hunger planning committee. In partnership
with the City of Avon Lake and the Avon
Lake Parks and Recreation Department,
this team of dedicated and hard working
individuals worked tirelessly to help our
neighbors in need: Brian Belmont, Sean




Thank you to the Community West
Foundation for their support of CRS!

Over the last couple of months, we were
so honored to host two separate groups
of visitors from Community West,
including Board members, members of
their Grants Committee and staff. They
were given the opportunity to learn more
about who we are and what we do.
Following, we're pleased to announce
that they will once again be providing
CRS with a General Operating Grant in
the amount of $10,000 for the upcoming
fiscal year.

We're so very grateful to have partners
like the Community West Foundation to
help us further our mission!
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Annual Homeruns for Hunger
Event

Thank you to everyone who came out to
support Homeruns for Hunger on June
21st at the Crushers game! We raised a
total of $1,616.00 through this annual
event!

Boutin, Scott Bruegger, Nicole Haas, Ed
Moran, Tim Pinchek, Tyler Randall and Joe
Reitz. We also had an amazing team of
Avon Lake City workers and community and
CRS volunteers who worked the tournament
that afternoon--thank you to all of you as
well!

Additional thanks to ALL of the corporate
sponsors, including Ford Motor Co., Duber
Automotive, Columbia Gas and Jake's on
the Lake!

While the final numbers aren't quite tallied
yet, this year's event raised more than
$35,000 to help local families get back on
their feet!

School Supplies

CRS will once again be providing our
clients with school-aged children with
school supplies in early August.
Donations will be accepted through the
end of July and can be dropped off at our
office Monday through Thursday, 10 am
to 2 pm. If you have any questions, you
can call 440-933-5639. Thank you!

COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE --
Come tour the new CRS Office!

Welcome to our New Student
Board Rep!

On behalf of everyone at CRS, we'd like
to extend a warm welcome to our new




On September 9th between 4:00 and
6:00 pm

33479-C Lake Road
Avon Lake, OH 44012

See our new location with its expanded
facilities!!

And while you're there...

Stop by and enjoy the historic landmark
dedication of Trolley Baggage Car #38--
located right outside our new location!

Their festivities begin at 4:15 and will
include:

-National Anthem sung by the Joyful
Voices Choir

-Historic Marker Dedication by Ohio
History Connection

-Stay and enjoy 40's-50's-60's music by
Music on a Mission Band
-Refreshments Served

Seating will be provided, but for your

added comfort please bring a lawn chair.

student representative on the CRS Board
of Directors -- Riley King! Riley will be a
junior at Avon High School this fall and will
be a great addition to our team! We look
forward to working with her during her 2
year term.

Fundraising that Rocks!!

Get your yard summer ready! Make The
Rock Pile the headquarters for your
mulching needs! If you mention CRS at
time of purchase, a portion of the
proceeds go toward our organization!

The Rock Pile
900 Nagel Rd.
Avon, OH 44011

440-937-5100
440-695-0710

info@therockpile.com

Hockey Team Hosts Food
Drive for CRS!

Thank you to the Avon Lake High School
hockey team for hosting a food drive
during their annual street hockey
tournament! What a great way to help us
keep our shelves stocked in the summer!

FREE COMMUNITY LUNCH
BUNCH

AL Farmers Market

Looking to try something new this
summer? Come on out to The Avon Lake
Farmers Markets!

The Avon Lake Farmers Market events
will be held Tuesdays 4-7pm June-August
at:

Avon Lake UCC
32801 Electric Blvd.
Avon Lake, OH 44012

Find out more at:




Avon Lake Presbyterian Church hosts a
free Community Lunch Bunch the third
Thursday of each month.

All are welcome. Bring a friend and come
join the group from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm
on Thursday, July 19th at Avon Lake
Presbyterian Church, 32340 Electric
Blvd., Avon Lake.

All ages will be treated to a homemade
lunch. No registration is required. For
more information, please call the church
office at 933-6240.

avonlakefarmersmarket.org

COMMUNITY THANKS

CRS has truly been blessed this month
with many donations of non-perishable
items for our food pantry. Thank you to the
following businesses and organizations:
Avon Lake Post Office, Avon-on-the-Lake
Garden Club, Christ Church Westshore,
Cleveland Clinic Avon Hospital, Holy
Spirit Church, Pete Polovich-Scrap
Picker Uppers, St. Joseph Church and
Avon Lake Town Center.

This is in addition to the many individuals
who bring donations to the CRS office on
a daily basis. We are so very grateful for
all of the donations that help keep our
food pantry well stocked and that help us
continue our mission of People Helping
People!

Avon/Avon Lake Community Resource Services

Our Mission: Community Resource Services is a responsive, community-based organization whose mission is to
diminish the effects of poverty in Avon and Avon Lake. We provide basic needs assistance and individualized resource
and referral services in a compassionate and confidential manner.

CRS Website



http://www.aalcrs.org/

